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     DFG RESEARCH PROJECT KVIA-POL

WHO WE ARE
We are a research team at Ruhr University Bochum funded by the DFG (German
Research Foundation) and led by Prof. Dr. Tobias Singelnstein.

WHAT WE WANT TO KNOW
We want to find out who the victims of illegal use of force by the police are and what
the reasons for and circumstances of their victimization are. Further, we would like
to know more about what motivates the decision whether or not to report the in-
cident. The study aims to find out more about unregistered instances of police vio-
lence and to direct attention towards a topic on which too little is known so far.

HOW TO PARTICIPATE
Are you affected? Then share your experience with us and participate in our anony-
mous and secure online survey. The survey is available in German, English, French 
and Arabic at www.kviapol.rub.de. Completing the survey takes about 30 minutes. 
Launch date is November 8, 2018.

OUR GUARANTEE
 Independent research
 Anonymity for participants
 BSI-certified servers

CONTACT
kviapol@rub.de (Email)
Phone.: +49 (0) 234 32 26 820

www.kviapol.rub.de twitter.com/kviapol fb.com/projektkviapol

WHO WE ARE SEARCHING FOR
We are looking for people who have been subjected to excessive use of force by po-
lice in Germany.
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